
 
 
 
 
 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Dallas Regional Office 
1301 Young Street 
Dallas, Texas  75202 
 
Division of Medicaid & Children’s Health 
 
 
27 July, 2017 
 
 
Reference: SPA – LA 17-0019 

(Outpatient Hospital Services) 
 

 
Jen Steele 
Department of Health & Hospitals 
628 N. 4th Street 
P.O. Box 91030 
Baton Rouge, LA  70821-9030 
 
Dear Ms Kennedy: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of State’s letters dated 21 July, 2017, stating Withdrawal of State Plan 

Transmittals No.17-0019.  This action is reflected on the enclosed original SPA submission and for your 

convenience, we are enclosing copies of the material withdrawn. 

 
If you have any questions, please call Cheryl Rupley at ext. 214-767-.6278 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      
 

Marsha Marks, Health Insurance Specialist 
     Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
     Division of Medicaid and Child Health 
 
 
Enclosures: 
State’s Withdraw Letter Dated 7/21/17 
Copies of Withdrawn Page 
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